
Louisiana State Opioid Response (LaSOR) Project 
LDH-OBH in Partnership with LSUHSC–Dept. of Psychiatry

 OBOT patient services are supported by a

Spoke Care Team (SCT) consisting of a

registered nurse (RN) and a licensed

mental health professional.

 Within each treatment region each OBOT

will serve 20 new patients in year 1 and

10 new patients in year 2 over the two-

year grant.

 Financial support provided to participating

OBOT providers.

 Professional Consultation – Board

Certified Addiction Psychiatrists will

provide consultation to MAT providers.

Contact Us Today! 

Michelle Hamrick, LCSW 

LaSOR Program Manager 

Department of Psychiatry 

Office: 504-903-9220 

mhamri@lsuhsc.edu 

LaSOR@lsuhsc.edu 

Seeking office-based opioid treatment (OBOT) providers  

within the 10 Local Governing Entities (LGE)/regional areas of the state 

to expand access to care to at risk population groups. 
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